Fwd: Ald Lewis FW: 8319 N. Andrea St

Amin, Samir

Mon 4/15/2019 2:05 PM

To:Chrisbaum, Chad T <cchris@milwaukee.gov>; Thur, Timothy <tthur@milwaukee gov>;

CeDziewiontkoski, Mary <mdziew@milwaukee.gov>; Marti, Yance <ymarti@milwaukee.gov>;

Please review and let’s discuss
Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Lewis, Chantia" <Chantia Lewis@milwaukee gov>
Date: April 15, 2019 at 2:00:46 PM CDT

To: "Amin, Samir" <samin@milwaukee gov>
Ce: "Lewis, Chantia” <Chantia.lewis@milwaukee.gov>

Subject: Ald Lewis FW: 8319 N. Andrea St

Samir,
I do not have any objections to Mr. Hunt’s request.

Thank you.

Alderwoman Chantia Lewis

District 9

200 East Wells Street — Rm. 205 Milwaukee, WI 53202
(414)286-2868

From: greg hunt [mailto:gconhunt@gmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, April 11, 2016 6:36 PM

To: Lewis, Chantia

Subject: 8319 N. Andrea St

Alderwoman Lewis,

I am getting ready to purchase the vacant lot at 8319 N. Andrea St. There are several issues with this
lot that I have been working with the City on, but one of the biggest is the fact that there is no access
because N. Andrea St. has never been improved. The lot currently has a deed restriction that does not
allow access from N. Granville but the City is going to agree with my request to have the restriction
lifted, but it will have to go through Common Council. They have asked me to send the formal request
to you so it can be put on the agenda for the next meeting. Most of the departments at the City are
aware of the problems with this lot so I'm expecting it to pass through their review rather quickly. If
I'm reading the Councils schedule correctly, I'm hoping to get it on the Agenda for the end of the
month.



